
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 26, 2023 
 
TRACK MEET AT MINORU 

Wow!  Our track and field students were incredible at Minoru this week!  We 
are so proud of how they conducted themselves and participated in their 
events.  Thank you to all of our track and field coaches who supported our 
students during “Track Attack” at school, before school/lunch/after school, 
and at the track: Mr. Parhar, Mrs. Shackles, Mrs. Paige, Ms. Luick, Mrs. 
Hyrman, Ms. Rakhra, Mr. West, Ms. Lin, Mr. Gordon, Ms. Hwu, Mrs. Swain, 
Ms. Ingham, and Mr. Farrugia. 
 

 
WELCOME TO KINDERGARTEN 
This afternoon we hosted next 
year’s Kindergarten students.  
The preschoolers experienced 
four stations:  Literacy, 
Numeracy, Social Emotional 
Learning, and Connection to 
School, Community, and Place.  
We realize this is the first indoor 
WTK event since 2019!  Our 
current Kindergarten students 
look so grown up now in 
comparison!  They helped our 
new Ks by making a bulletin 
board telling them all the things 
that they are going to love 
about Kindergarten… 
 
 
UPCOMING DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR  
May 26    PAC Movie Night 5:30 – 8:00pm 
June 1      School Panorama Photo 
June 6      Parent Volunteer Appreciation 
                 (more info to come) 
June 9      Burnett PAC Fundraiser  

    (see poster) 
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